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Today is “A” Day Day 

 

Late Arrival Day 

Wednesday, March 13 

Tameem Saleh quoted Dr. Mae Jemison as saying: 

“Never be limited by other people’s limited imagination!”  

Imagine if Jules Verne had not imagined landing on the moon! 

 
 
 
                              
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The Falcon Funds Weekly Draw is back 
The Falcon Funds weekly draw is back. Each week, 3 students of each grade will 

win one of these prizes: 

1) A Front of the Line Lunch for a full week. 

2) Wear a Hat for a full week. 

3) Listen to Music during Lunch for a full week 

Students who are drawn can get their prizes from Mr. Sabra. 

Here are the winners of March 4
th

 – March 8
th

 draw: 

Grade 6 Grade 7 Grade 8 

Ameer Husein Nader Ahmed Fatima Altamimi 

Ismail Aldhaibani Jacob Davis Abdulfattah Ahmed 

Peighton Andrews Hassan Mrad Siham Albaadani 
 

A Day without a Hand: Tuesday, March 12 
8th Grade technology students will spend today, Tuesday, March 12

th 
without the use of their 

non-dominate hand. From 8:00 am to 3:00 pm, students will wear a tag indicating that they are 

not using this arm as part of their biotechnology unit. Last week, students worked with Mrs. 

Fulton on learning about ways in which people can live normal lives despite having physical 

and/or mental disabilities. They also discussed how the Americans with disabilities act makes sure that everyone has access 

to public buildings.  

Students will see Mrs. Fulton between 7:50-8:00 to pick up their tag and a half sheet for each teacher to initial. Teaches will 

indicate if they observe the student using their missing arm. Students will pick up their items in between classes and no 

passes will be given. 6th hour teachers will allow these students to leave from their room no earlier than 2:53 to drop off 

their tag and 1/2 sheet to Mrs. Fulton.  

March is Reading Month Tie Contest 
Mr. Melvin needs your help to design a tie for him to wear. Use your artistic skills on a blank piece of paper 

and design a colorful tie based on a great book you've read recently.  It can feature characters, scenes, 

action, or even words from the book you chose. Then, on a separate sheet of paper, write one paragraph 

about your drawing and how it represents the book you chose.   

Entries are due by Friday, March 22nd to Mr. Melvin in room D-4.   

The contest is open to all students at Stout who would like to win $25 to spend at the Stout's Scholastic book 

fair. First place and runners up will receive $5 coupons for a free book from the Scholastic Book Order. 

Circle of Friends Meetings: March 19
th
  

Mrs. Nasser invites “Circle of friends” members to meet with their assigned partner to have lunch together in 

the cafeteria on Tuesday, March 12 and Tuesday, March 19, 2019 
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Pennies for Pasta to fight blood cancer: March 06 - 22 
The Student Council asks you to help fight Lymphoma & Leukemia. The Pennies 

for Pasta drive will last from Wednesday, March 6
th

 to Friday, March 22
nd

. Each 

first hour teacher will collect donations from his/her students. Any student who 

donates $1.00 or more will have a certificate with his/her name posted in the class room. The top 1
st
 hour class that 

donates the most will receive an Olive Garden Pasta lunch. The 2
nd

 place class will win a pizza lunch. 

DHS Orientation night: Tuesday, March 26 

The upcoming parent night visitation for future incoming 9th graders to Dearborn High School will be 

held at 6:30 pm on Tuesday, March 26, 2019. 

Dearborn High admin and representatives will be meeting parents and future students in 

the auditorium and then have informal tours of the school as well as representation from clubs and 

athletics to talk to parents and students in the cafeteria.   

Edsel Ford Orientation night: Thursday, March 28 

Edsel Ford will hold its Spring Orientation for students and parents on Thursday, March 

28th from 6:00pm-8:00pm.   

6:00pm-6:30pm Families will gather in the auditorium for a brief welcoming 

6:30pm-8:00pm Families are invited into the cafeteria to see all of the wonderful clubs, 

sports, and academic opportunities that Edsel has to offer. 

ZAP Changes 
Mrs. Dicks made these changes to ZAP schedule: 

× NO Lunch ZAP on Friday, March 1. 

× NO Lunch ZAP on Monday, March 11 or Tuesday, March 12. 

× NO after-school ZAPS on Tuesday, March 12.   

Peer Mentors: How to avoid weekly logs?  
Are you a peer mentor and tired of writing those weekly logs? If the answer is yes, then here is your way out:  

If you purchase anything at the School Store and just bring the receipt to either Mrs. Wheble or Ms. 

Crechiolo – depending on the hours you peer mentor – you do not need to write a log for that week! 

Remember: NO RECEIPT NO TREAT! 


